UNITED LAGUNA WOODS

MUTUA'L

IMPORTANT NOTICE
MEETING CANCELLATION

The United Architectural Controls and
Standards Committee Meeting

Scheduled for
Thursday, February 21, 2019,
at 9:30 a.m. in the Sycamore Room
has been canceled.

The next regular meeting will be held on
Thursday, March 21, 2019,
at 9:30 a.m. in the EIm Room.




